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Clearwater Forest Seeking Contractor to Provide Janitorial Services in Powell Area 
 Orofino, ID—The Clearwater National Forest has issued a solicitation for bids for 

janitorial services at the Powell Ranger Station and Lolo Pass Visitor Center.  Both 

facilities are located close to U.S. Highway 12 near the Idaho-Montana border. 

 Prospective contractors must be able to provide janitorial services at the Powell 

Ranger Station located 45 miles west of Lolo, Montana.  Services include furnishing all 

labor, supervision, transportation and incidentals to perform work according to contract 

specifications. 

 In addition, contractors must be able to clean three restrooms at the Lolo Pass 

Visitor Center, which is located approximately 13 miles east of the Powell Ranger 

Station.  Duties include emptying wastebaskets, restocking supplies and cleaning all 

fixtures, tile floors and walls, and the diaper changing areas daily. 

 The solicitation opened Thursday, August 21, and closes Monday, September 22.  

A copy can be downloaded from the Federal Business Opportunities website 

https://www.fbo.gov. 

 Contact Sandra Aiken at the Clearwater National Forest Supervisor’s Office (208-

476-8379) for additional information. 
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